Craig, Sondra

From:

Ed Evans <edlevans@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 30, 2023 9:48 AM

To:

Craig, Sondra

Subject:

455 Park Plaza Drive

You don't often get email from edlevans@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear ms. Craig:

I am writing to you as a neighbor of the 455 Park Plaza Dr property and a representative of the Pettibone Pointe community. We strongly urge you to deny the request to zone this property for use of storing vehicles and allow the condemned Company Store building to remain. We have no argument with developing the land for the purpose of improving the property (such as apartments, restaurants, or homes). As the entryway to the city of La Crosse, I think the council would agree that this property is an **eyesore and a haven for criminal activity**. It is on premium real estate and should be developed to elevate the feel and image of La Crosse.

Thank you for your support!

Ed Evans

edlevans@gmail.com

623.293.2925 mobile